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August 19, 2020

Dear LACLJ Supporter,

I am humbled and extremely grateful for the incredible supporters who have responded
to the current pandemic by making a gift in support of survivors.

Your generosity is helping families navigate remote court hearings, new visitation
challenges, and find some level of peace of mind in the midst of so much uncertainty.
Because of you, survivors are safe. 

The past five months have been challenging to say the least, and as we look ahead, so
much work is still left to be done in our communities.

But I want to take this moment and send my deepest gratitude for your continued
support of survivors. Our Board and Staff appreciate you. And the survivors whose lives
have been changed are forever impacted by your thoughtfulness and generosity.

I also want to thank the companies and foundations below who are standing by
survivors and supporting their freedom from violence. Together, we are building a
community of support for survivors.

Thank you!

Warmly,

Norayma Cabot

Executive Director

LACLJ recently received a $100,000 2-year Unrestricted Operating

Support grant from the Weingart Foundation to support our

programmatic, operational and financial goals. The Foundation's

grant will help fund LACLJ's service model, as well as key initiatives

to achieve our strategic plan goals, including the continuation of

our diversity, equity and inclusion initiatives. We are so proud to continue our partnership



with a foundation dedicated to promoting equity and justice in our communities. Thank you,

Weingart Foundation!

We are grateful to the California Partnership to End Domestic

Violence for their generosity and response to LACLJ's needs

during the current pandemic.

LACLJ received a $44,582 grant to purchase equipment that will allow our staff to continue

to safely work from home and provide remote services to survivors throughout Los Angeles

County. Thank you, CPEDV!

Last month, LACLJ received a $20,000

grant from an Anonymous Fund of the

Orange County Community Foundation.

Thanks to this donor's generosity, survivors

will have access to free legal representation

so they may seek justice, safety and

protection. Thank you!

Thank you to the Association of Certified

Family Law Specialists Charitable

Foundation for awarding LACLJ a $10,000

grant to fund free family law legal services

to low-income survivors of domestic

violence. We are excited to partner with

you in uplifting our communities in need.

Special thank you to our COVID-19 Response Fund sponsors!
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